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• Chief Green reported that the Pine Lake Police Department thoughts and prayers 

go out to the family and community of Mr. Tyre Nichols. The chief stated that 

these incidents/events affect the entire community and that it forces us all to take 

an introspective look at ourselves. In a text to the department Chief Green sent a 

Morning Declaration...  

 

• "Seek Justice and love mercy". Remember we are not gods or lords over people 

but public servants and 1st responders. We have the unfortunate task of seeing 

society at its worst.... however, we are still tasked with handling situations with 

honor, integrity, compassion and pride. Always be guided by wisdom and never 

allow your ego to lead. THIS is the manner in which we Protect And Serve.  

 

 

• The next step as a department will be at the next in-service training, they will 

watch the Tyre Nichols video together and have an open conversation. Lastly, the 

Chief shared in the administration a desire to remember our "WHY" as they 

continue to process the incident and rededicate to public service. 


